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PE Kit 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has come to our attention recently that a number of children are continuously 
forgetting to bring in their PE kit on their designated PE afternoons. From now on, as 
a result of this, we will be logging the names of children who are repeatedly forgetting 
their kit. If children forget their kit more than once in a half term they will miss their 
break time.  

Alongside the lack of PE kits being bought to school, there are many children wearing 
the incorrect kit. Please see below for the list of our school PE kit. 

Dress Code: 
 

 White tee shirt with/without printed school logo  

 Royal blue shadow stripe PE shorts 

 Black plimsolls for indoors and trainers for outdoors PE 
 

In outdoor PE lessons, when it is cold, tracksuit bottoms and a hoodie can be worn. 
These should be dark blue, black or grey. As the weather is now warming up 
(thankfully!) tracksuit bottoms and hoodies will hopefully not be needed.  
 
In the event of rain, children will be provided with a Bransgore all weather, water proof 
jacket. 

If your child is wearing blue shorts for PE which are not Bransgore school uniform, we 
would appreciate it if you could replace these with the school uniform shorts, when 
they need replacing. Any other colour but blue is not school uniform.  

Please also label all items of clothing clearly. 

Many thanks for your cooperation,  

Miss Gibaud 

PE Leader  

 

 
 
 
 
 


